
October 9th           Kiss the Pig!  6:30 at  The Farmstead  

October 16th                Kindergarten field trip to Boise Creative Center 

October 21st-25th        Book Fair 

October 24th & 25th   Parent Teacher Conferences   

October 31st                 Crazy Hair Day  

 

We are  in full swing!   

 

REFLECTIONS ON SEPTEMBER:  We 

have had a great start to the school 

year!  Everyone is adjusting to saying 

goodbye to parents in the morning, new friends, classroom routines.  

We have been working on soft voices and being respectful with the 

materials and LEARNING!  The kids have been doing work from 

pouring water to the decimal system!   

OCTOBER:  With Halloween around the corner, as we start to see 

skeletons everywhere, we will focus on the human body, 

specifically our bones.  While they are presented as scary during 

this time of year, they are really SO awesome!  We will also explore 

parts of a pumpkin and carve a jack-o-lantern.   

The weather is getting cooler, please send your child with 

appropriate clothing and jackets.  As the weather cools, the 

clothing increases and becomes more challenging to keep track 

of. Please label, label, label! 

 

  Miss Debbie       Miss Nina      Miss Julie  
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